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I write regarding my strong objection to the above planned housing development for the public
space to the east of
As a resident who lives at I am concerned there may be an access road
through to this development leading to increased traffic, congestion, water run off and road damage
(the manholes outside number 8 have had to be repaired twice during the past few years) also the
loss of green space.

Yours sincerely

Joyce Mowbray

Sent from my iPad





